
Wredling Middle School 
Daily Announcements – December 8, 2016 

 

 Club Comix will meet today from 3:30 - 4:30 in room 132.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. 
McPeak. 

 

 There will be an informational meeting for the Spelling Bee today after school from 3:30-4:00pm in room 
201.  Stop by to collect a spelling bee study guide, permission slip and play a practice round for fun.  Please 
see Mrs. Gupta for more details. 

 

 TSA will be meeting today in room 403 from 3:30 to 4:15. 
 

 C.I.A. meets today in the WMS Art Studio.  We are finishing up our clay pieces and making holiday 
centerpieces for the Lazarus House Christmas Brunch!  Have rides here by 4:20.  

 

 The Share and Care club will be meeting today from 3:30-4:30 in room 143.  Bring a friend! 
 

 Orchestra Students - Carolers are needed for Hunt Club Village Retirement Center next Monday, 
December 12th from 4-5 pm.  Form a caroling group and see Mr. Pesek for a permission slip.  Treats will be 
served! 

 

 Attention Jazz Lab - Great job at the Jazz Cafe Concert last week!  We will have rehearsal Friday morning 
at 7:30am.  Please get another schedule from Mr. Dean if you're unsure about our schedule!  

 

 Music Students - the deadline for all D303 Solo and Ensemble Night registration forms is quickly 
approaching.  Talk to your private teacher and book an accompanist if you are considering doing a 
solo.  Form a music group with friends and see your director for music if you are considering doing an 
ensemble.  All registration forms and payments are due before winter break!  

 

 Cheer Club members:  We will have our Winter Celebration Monday December 12th in Pod 6-3.  Don't 
forget your gift exchange!  See you then! 

 

 There will be a meeting for any 7th grade girl interested in going out for the Girls’ Basketball Team this 
year.  The meeting will take place next Tuesday morning, December 13, at 8:05 in the cafeteria.  Any 
questions see Mr. Nold or Mr. Patrick. 

 

 Fellowship of Christian Athletes will be meeting next Tuesday morning at 7:30am.  All are invited to 
attend!  Please join us for donuts, games, and a guest speaker!  We will be meeting in Mr. O'Hagan's room 
404. 

 

 There will be a meeting Wednesday, December 14th at 8:00 in the cafeteria for any 8th grade girl 
interested in playing basketball.  If you cannot attend please see Coach Kohler for information.  

 

Be a hero today.  Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded. 

Thank you Wredling!  Have a great day! 


